
  

  

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

Enmax Work at Glenmore Trail and 37 Street S.W. 

 

 

Location: Glenmore Trail S.W., east of 37 Street S.W.   

 

 

Impact:  

• Work adjacent to right shoulders along EB and WB Glenmore Trail S.W.  

 

Reason: Horizontal drilling for Enmax line across Glenmore Trail S.W.   

 

Approximate Start date: October 24/25, 2017 

Approximate Completion date: December 21/22, 2017 

Speed reduction: 60 km/hr from 60 km/hr  

 

Other information: Watch for construction vehicles entering roadway 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through the area. 

Alberta Transportation would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

 

 

 

Enmax Contact Information 

Ph: 403-514-3990 

Email: powercustomerrelations@enmax.com 

  



 

 


